How you can help train the doctors of tomorrow?
What is Undergraduate Medical Education?
Over 500 students from GKT Medical School are placed in our hospitals. The trust provides a teaching programme to equip students with the knowledge, skills and attitudes they need to become tomorrow’s doctors. 
You may well meet a medical student during your in-patient stay or outpatient visit. Students may ask to know more about you and your medical problems. We would be grateful if you could help them. However, you have the right to ask them to leave, and this will in no way affect your care we provide for you.
As well as patients meeting students during appointments and on the wards, some patients volunteer to become more involved in special teaching programmes.

This leaflet gives you more information.
How can I get involved?
Patients play a key role in the training of our medical students. Involving patients in formal educational sessions ensures students receive feedback on the patient perspective, and go on to become patient centred doctors in future. 
What would it mean for me?

You might talk to a student, so they can practice their communication and diagnostic skills. 
Alternatively you may allow a student to examine you, to enable them to hone examination techniques. 

Students value the feedback you can give to them on their performance. Did the consultation meet your expectations, how did they make you feel, and what could be improved on next time from your perspective?
Experienced patients can eventually become involved in examinations, where they will be trained to assess the students’ performance and provide a score.

Patients who have been involved with teaching can find it a rewarding experience, and many go on to become a regular member of our teaching faculty.

What commitment is involved?

We have a wide range of opportunities available. From a couple of hours on an ad hoc basis, to regular full day commitments. 

Where do I need to go?
Most teaching/examinations will take place at St Thomas Hospital or the Guy’s campus near London Bridge. 

Does it cost anything?

Participating in teaching doesn’t cost you anything. It is a great opportunity for our students to learn from you, and we thank you for your interest in undergraduate education. 
Patients participating receive free refreshments, and reimbursement of reasonable travel expenses incurred. 
A small honorarium is available for some sessions. 

Can anyone volunteer?

There are restrictions on who can be involved. Some patients are not well enough, have medical problems which are too complex for medical students at undergraduate level, or who live too far away to be able to help. 

If you are interested in participating, please complete your details on the back of this leaflet, and inform your doctor in clinic. 
They will consider your situation, and let you know if you can help.
Patient Name

Patient Contact Details:

Telephone number

Email address

Further information

	Contact us

If you have any questions or concerns about participating in teaching, please contact the Undergraduate Education Coordinator on 020 7188 3735 (Monday to Friday, 9am to 5pm). Out of hours, please contact undergraduate@gstt.nhs.uk.



To be completed by supervising clinician

Supervising consultant:
Specialty:
Consultant contact details:
Participate in 

☐History taking

☐Examination System: 

☐Respiratory
☐Cardiovascular 
☐Abdominal

☐Neurological CN

☐Neurological Cognitive

☐Neurological Upper limb 
☐Neurological Lower limb

☐Neurological Gait
Please return the form to:

Undergraduate Education 

Administration Office

2nd Floor 

St Thomas’ House

St Thomas’ Hospital

SE1 7EH

Or scan and email to:

Undergraduate@gstt.nhs.uk
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